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P.O. Box 528
| FROM WHICH ALL PERTINENT SIGNALS SHALL BE | Orass Lake, M1 49240
DISPLAYED: SUCH AS THOSE LEFT:
B Phone: 517-522-4211
Shirley A. Butchart, Secretary 517-787-5189 shirlevbutchartf@msn.com

Commodore: Don Crabtree: Vice Commodore: Charlie Butchart: Secretary: Shirley Butchart: Treasurer: Geri Phelps:
Building & Grounds: Mike Silveus Fleet Captain: Matt Heywood Social Chairperson: Mary Covill
First Member at Large: Jeff Vincent, Second Member at Large: Dave Montambeau, Past Commodore: Thelma Denney

Next Board Meeting:
December 12", 7:30 p.m.
Christmas _Party to follow
board meeting. Bring a Whiie
Elephant Gift, skies the limit,
BYOB and bring a snack.

Up Coming Events for the

Month of: November 27,

Thanksgiving dinner at 4pm at
the club. Anyone who thought
they were going to be alone for
Thanksgiving come and
celebrate the Holiday at the club.
You’ll have to contact Mary
Covill at 522-6152 for more
details if you need to bring

anything.

Don’t forget that there will not
be any Euchre game the 2™
Saturday in December. It will
again start back up the 2™
Saturday in January.

December 6, Don Crabtree
Private Party

December 31,

New Year’s Eve Party at the
Club. If you’re looking for a
New Year’s Eve party, keep the
Club in mind. There will be
more information later for time
and what to bring.

' From your Commodore:

Don Crabtree would like to thank
everyone who participated in the
work bee. It was good particip-ation
and the weather was co-operative.
A lot got accomp-lished.

Just a Reminder for New Club
Members. When and if you come
to a board meeting and you weren’t
told, if you like to drink and smoke,
there is mo drinking and smoking
at the board meetings. You can
drink after the board meetings have
been adjourned. @ There is NO
SMOK-ING in the clubhouse; it is to
be done outside. Thank You.

Sweatshirts are now available at
the Club. Thelma purchased a nice
assortment of sweatshirts and
jackets.  There is a very nice
assortment of sweatshirts as well as
T-shirts and there are jackets now
available that would make a very
nice Christmas gift. You can check
out the prices, sizes, and costs at the
club.

From your Social Director, Mary
Covill, has made up two upcoming
event flyers that you might want to
look at thoroughly to makes plans to
join in on the functions or help out.
Your help can always be used.

even though she will-be taking-over the
secretary’s position, she put together a
projected Upcoming Event flyer to get
things off to a great start. If you have
any ideas for a party or would like to put
on a party contact the social director.
New ideas are always welcomed.

From John Fenton on the website.
John has copied all of the Minutes,
Yardarm, and Roster into a protected
password area. The username and
password are both “wlyc” all lower case
letters.  This would be the same for
everyone. This should make it easier for
users to access it without getting
involved in Yahoo. For the users that
want to use Yahoo Group to exchange
messages and photos, etc. it’s still
available. I’ve set up an email address
for each of the board positions that is an
alias for their actual email address. I've
also made a "board" email group that
will send messages to everyone on the
board. A Vice-Commodore “committee”
email group that will send messages to
the committee group. See the “Contact
Us” link for a list WLYC email
addresses:
http://wolflakevachtclub.org/contact-




